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    Thank You 
A note from Julie Harper 
I can’t begin to find the words to thank all of you for all 
you have done for me in the last 26 years. A special 
thank you to Fr. Kipfer and Mr. Birdoes for putting on 
the grand reception that we had; thanks to all who took 
the time to come and say thank you. I have met so many 
people by working at St. Mary’s and have made so many 
friends that I wouldn’t have had without this 
community. I am truly going to miss everyone one of the 
students that I have had and the kiddos that are still at 
St. Mary’s. I am looking forward to seeing all that 
happens in the lives of these young people. May God 
keep his loving arms around you and I hope you know 
that he is always there by your side. God bless each and 
everyone of you because you have touched me in one 
way or another. 

     
     
 
 
 
 
 

 

    St. Mary Catholic School 
Faith Filled, Future Focused 

Upcoming 
Events 

 
 
May 22: Preschool 
Graduation                     
May 23: Last day of school 
– Dismissal after 9:00 Mass 
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B.U.G. Award 
Congratulations to the students in grades 5-8 who brought up their grades from 
last grading period and earned the B.U.G. award for Bringing Up their Grades! 
4rd Grading Period 
8th grade – Aly Engelbrecht, Gannon Huss, Lauren Schmitt 
7th Grade – Russell Embry, Luke Grebner, Mariah Hermann, Sam Kidder, Abbie 
Lamkin, Elizabeth Manning, Thomas Miller 
6th Grade – Aislyn Chapman, Kyle Durbin, Jonah Merrill, Piper Pullen 
5th grade – Weston Elbert, Victoria Wester 
 
Summer Donut Sundays 
Help needed for the Summer Donut Sundays.  Link below to sign-up! Donuts will 
be outside of church under the tent, and we invite you to stay after mass for 
donuts, coffee & fellowship! 
https://www.signupgenius.com/go/30E0B45ABA92CA7FA7-56750493-summer 
 
Looking for a Summer Tutor 
Margaret Noe, St. Mary’s alum, and current member of St. Mary’s church is 
reaching out and offer tutoring services this summer.  Her education background 
includes a degree in Special Education, and is certified to teach 3–22-year-olds.  
She supports any subject Kindergarten through 8th grade, in addition to entry 
level high school math. 
If interested and to engage in further details, please reach out at 
margaretrnoe@gmail.com . 
 
Summer Hours 
School will be open on Tuesdays, Thursdays and Fridays from 9:00am – 12:00pm 
until June 20. School will be closed from June 23 – July 20. School hours 
will be started again on July 21 from 9:00am – 3:00pm. During hours, please turn 
in all paperwork for registration or any other forms needed. To find the  
paperwork, please go to the school website stmfalcons.com. Under the 
admissions and registration, you will find the paperwork needed 
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Last Day of School 
On Friday, we are having an all-school Mass at 9:00.  After the 9:00 Mass we are 
dismissing the students.  However, due to the lateness of this announcement, Mr. 
Birdoes will be supervising the students who rides cannot pick up until 11:30. We 
will spend our time on the playground.  If you are unable to pick up at 10:00 after 
mass and need your student to be picked up at 11:30, contact the office and let 
Mrs. Harper know. 
 

 
Congratulations to our 8th grade graduate! May they feel 
God’s presence in their lives always! 
 

Landon Benner 
Tanner Durst 

Aly Engelbrecht 
Gannon Huss 

Lauren Schmitt 
Nathan Wise 

 
 
Have a blessed and safe summer break! 


